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Sensitive Species/Sensitive Habitat Review Request 

Heimerl, Casey <Casey.Heimerl@state.sd.us> 
To: Kristen Chodachek <kchodachek@west-inc.com> 

Hi Kristen, 

Kristen Chodachek <kchodachek@west-inc.com> 

Wed, Aug 10, 2016 at 1:11 PM 

Attached is a shapefile of records within the SD Natural Heritage Database occurring within or adjacent to the project boundaries you provided. During the export 
process from the Database one of the fields, EO_data, is too large to include as an field in the shapefile attribute table. In order to access this information, records 
are also exported into a tabular form in the attached Word document. To match the records between the two formats you can use the EO_ID field which is a unique 
identifier for each species record 

The search resulted in only two listed species, the Dakota Skipper (Federal Threatened Butterfly) and Powesheik Skipperling (Federal Endangered Butterfly). The 
remaining species are considered rare in the state. Rare species are those that are declining and restricted to limited habitat, peripheral to a jurisdiction, isolated or 
disjunct due to geographic or climatic factors, or that are classified as such due to lack of survey data. You can find some life history information for these species 
on our interactive Wildlife Action Plan Website http://arcgis.sd.gov/server/gfp/wap/Default.aspx . Click on "Launch SD Wildlife" and search for the species of interest 
to get life history information, a general distribution map and links to project reports. 

Please let me know if you have any questions, 

~casey 

From: Kristen Chodachek [mailto:kchodachek@west-inc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 3:47 PM 
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3 attachments 
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Iii SDNHD_S-10-2016.zip 

6K 

!II SDNHD tabular_S-10-2016.rtf 
66K 

'l:i Invoice SDNHP-08-10-16-01.pdf 
45K 




